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Peab builds healthcare building in 
Ängelholm 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new healthcare building on the hospital 
grounds in Ängelholm. The customer is Hälsostaden Ängelholm AB and the contract 
is worth SEK 176 million.  
 
 
The project is a new healthcare building that will be located southeast of the ER along 
Landshövdingevägen on Ängelholm’s hospital grounds in central Ängelholm. The 
healthcare building, which will be about 7,000 m2, will have a clear connection to 
Hälsogallerian, but at the same time will have its own profile in the city district. 
 
The project is part of one of Region Skåne’s procurements according to The Act on Public 
Procurement that has been transferred in its entirety to Hälsostaden Ängelholm AB. 
 
“For many years now we have had the pleasure of producing a number of projects for 
Hälsostaden and in this way participated in their goal to create good health environments 
which, in turn, produce the best possible healthcare. So being able to continue this 
successful collaboration by building this new healthcare building is very inspiring. 
Hälsostaden is an essential community project in Ängelholm and northwestern Skåne,” 
says Bratislav Marjanovic, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract in collaboration. Construction will start in August 2020 and 
occupation is planned for March 2022. 
 
The project will be order registered in the first quarter of 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Bratislav Marjanovic, Region Manager Construction South, +46 733- 37 43 02 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725- 33 34 84 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 14,000 employees 
and SEK 54 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and 
Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab 
share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


